
 

Spring and Summer bring out the creativity to do, build and 

create an inspiring yard, flower bed, fencing, sports equip-

ment and more! 

Please ensure that you get approval for all exterior changes 

so that you do not get a letter to remove. 

If you make changes to your approved plan, you need to 

have those changes reviewed and approved prior to doing 

any work. 

Doing the above will reduce your out of pocket expense, less 

work of removing unapproved items and also potential fines. 

As always-if you are unsure of something,  

Seek approval.  
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involved in the ARCHITECTURAL CONTROL COMMITTEE or 

SOCIAL COMMITTEE.  Please email: Linnea@zandrmgmt.com if  you are interested 

in being involved in one of  these committees to let the Board know. 
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Please be mindful and be a good neighbor… 

◊  Pets– We love our pets, but don’t like the poo 

so much--walk with a dog waste bag and please 

pick up after your dog. 

◊ Parking on Streets– A friendly reminder 

parking is to be in the garage first, driveway 

second and no overnight parking. 

◊ Care of  Property-With the warm weather 

weeds and care of  lawn is always a concern, 

please take the steps to keep up with the main-

tenance of  your property.  

Neighborly Neighbors Corner  

WE ARE ON THE WEB– Get minutes, governing documents and more at:  

www.hannahridgehomeownersassociation.com 

Events we are looking at doing: 

 Ice Cream Social– May 12th 

 Movie and Dinner Night– June 23rd 

If you would like to help organize the above or have 

an event that you would like say a progressive dinner 

or Ladies Bunco or Men’s Game Night, please email 

Linnea@zandrmgmt.com 

2018 Social Events 

 


